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   HB0178 

FISCAL NOTE 

 

The Department of Administration and Information states that the fiscal impact of 

this bill on their agency cannot be determined at this time.  

 

The Attorney General’s Office states that this bill could have a fiscal impact on 

their agency. It is possible that they would need one or more new attorney 

positions and support staff to handle the additional workload. However, they 

would not request additional positions at this time. 

 

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown 

number of cases. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE-AGENCY ESTIMATE OF ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT REQUESTED 

 

This bill has administrative impact that appears to increase duties or 

responsibilities of one or more state agencies and may impact agency spending or 

staffing requirements. As introduced, the bill does not modify any state agency 

budget or current personnel authorizations. 

The following state agencies will be asked to provide their estimate of the 

administrative fiscal impact prior to the first committee meeting held to 

consider the bill: 

 

Governor's Office 

State Auditor's Office 

University of Wyoming 

Dept. of Environmental Quality 

Community College Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Dean Temte, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by Rory Horsley, Governor's Office, 777-5010;  

Sandy Urbanek, State Auditor's Office, 777-7831;  

Rory Horsley, Dept. of Administration & Information, 777-5010;  

Chris Boswell, University of Wyoming, (307) 214-6934;  

Joe Franken, Dept. of Environmental Quality, 777-7937;  

Kristi Racines, Supreme Court, 777-7502;  

April Christensen, Attorney General's Office, 777-7805;  

Matthew Petry, Community College Commission, 777-5859) 


